
Fairfield News 
 Friday 22nd March 2024 

PTA Meeting 

The next PTA 
meeting is being 
held at the Ex- 

Servicemen’s Club 
in Penarth on 
Thursday 25th 

April at 7 pm. 

Everyone is 
welcome! 

Congratulations to Flo and 
Lacey the winners of the ‘Name 

the Bunny’ competition.  
The Bunny’s name is Winter. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to everyone who 
entered the competition. This 

raised a fantastic £91. 

Pen Y Fan Sponsored Walk 

Up we go again! Last year's walk was such a huge success we're heading to the summit once 
again - and this time we hope to see some views! 

Please join us and support this fantastic event to raise vitally needed funds to support our great 
school. 

Back in April 2023 fifty brave souls, old and young, ignored the fog and rain and valiantly rose 
to the challenge of climbing Pen y Fan, the highest peak in the Bannau Brycheiniog.  This year 
we've moved the date to SUNDAY MAY 12th in the hope of some sunshine so we can enjoy the 

breath-taking scenery from the summit. 
Get your walking shoes on! (and pack a cagoule just in case) 

 
https://www.peoplesfundraising.com/fundraising/FAIRFIELD-PRIMARY-Pen-y-Fan-2024 

 

Break the Rules Day & Disco 

All the children had lots of fun today 
breaking the rules.  

There were lots of fantastic costumes, funky 
hairstyles, face paints and even unhealthy 

snacks! They all enjoyed dancing at the 
disco in the afternoon!  

This raised an amazing £315.  

Thank you everyone! 

 

 


